
NEWSLETTER 
Tutti Kids & Youth 

Welcome back for 2020 everyonel Our theme 
this year is Travel and Culture. If you have any 
stories or songs from your culture that you are 
able to share, please contact Carol on 
carol.young@tutti.org.au 

Tutti is moving this Term 
Tutti will be moving our Brighton programs 
to their new home over 1-3 April 2020. 

The new Tutti Arts Centre is located on 
Commercial Road, Brighton (opposite the 
train station car park). 

The move will impact TKY as follows: 

Saturday 4 April programs will be 
cancelled. Participants will not be 
charged for this day. Term will finish 
one week earlier on 28 March for 
Saturday groups only. 

The last Tuesday program of Term on 
7 April will be held at the new Tutti Arts 
Centre on Commercial Road, Brighton 

Anyone who would like an orientation visit 
to the new location, particularly Saturday 
group members, is welcome to visit on 
Wednesday 22 April at 3.30pm if you are 
available. Otherwise, please contact Carol 
to make a time during the school holidays. 

March 2020 

GROUP TIMES 

Tuesday 4.30  5.30pm 
Saturday 9.30  10.30am 
Saturday 10.45 11.45am 
Saturday 9.30 - 10.30am 
Saturday 10.46- 11.45am 

GROUP DETAILS 

28 Mar 

7 Apr 

22 Apr 
28 Apr 
2 May 
30 Jun 

4 Jul 

26 Sep 

12 Dec 

tutti 
2020 KEY DATES 

Last Saturday TKY sessions for Term 1 
Last Tuesday TKY session for Term 1 
*at new Tuti Arts Centre 
Orientation visit at new Tutti Arts Centre 
First Tuesday TKY session for Term 2 

First Saturday TKY session for Term 2 
Last Tuesday TKY session for Term 2 
Last Saturday TKY session for Term 2 
TKY Showcase 
11am, Brighton Performing Arts Centre 

End of Year Concert 

Hellos 

7pm, Adelaide West Uniting Church 

Welcome to our new TKY artists: Zoe, 
Maddie, Kiriaki, Chaymaa, Jude, Shyanne, 
Logan, Lachlan and Phoebe! 

Welcome to our new volunteer, Neve Dutch, 
who is also a new member of Tutti Choir. 

Goodbyes 
Farewell to these TKY artists: Adam, Kasey, 
Mahlet, and Sasha. 

Farewell and thanks also to volunteer Megan 
Long who is moving on to a role in hospitality. 

Music & Drama for upper primary - high school ages 
Music & Drama for primary school ages 
Music & Drama for upper primary - high school ages 
Visual Art for upper primary - high school ages 

Visual Art for primary school ages 

PLACES 
AVAILABLE? 

Places available 

Full 

Full 
Contact Tutti 

Pls ces available 

To find out about all of Tutti's upcoming events go to www.tutti.org.au or follow us on Facebaak 
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A message from Frances, 
Visual Arts Leader 

Thank you all for making me so welcome 
when I came into TKY visual arts late last 
year and for supporting me as I continue in 
the role this year. I have been working with 
adults in Tutti Visual Arts for about 7 years. 

Sharing TKY visual art 
This year Frances will be photographing 
each art work and then encouraging 
artists and their families to take the work 
home to create a folio, put on display or 
to be used as cards or gifts. This is all 
part of taking pride in our work and 
learning about arts practice. Some 
pieces will also be featured on Tutti's 
Social media to share our work widely. 

Below:a red-breasted robin by Katia 
Fimiani 

Katla 

tutti 

Calling new artists 

We have places available in the 
Tuesday 4.30 Music & Drama group 

please recommend anybody you might 
know. We will be promoting this 
program to boost numbers. 

We are also thinking about potential 

new programs. Is anyone interested in a 
Percussion group, a Song & Dance 
Troupe, a Drama Club or 1-1 
instrumental tuition? Please let Carol 

know. 

Farewell Dorothy 0'Brien 
After seven years, it's time to say 
farewell and good luck to our Disability 
Manager, Dorothy O'Brien. Most of you 

will have had some dealings with 
Dorothy during your time with TKY and 
we know that she will be sorely missed 
both by Tutti Arts staff and Tutti families. 
We welcome Sophie Laguna into this 
role and Sophie will continue to be your 
point of contact for all matters relating to 
the ND1S. 

TKY Staff 
Music & Drama Leader: Carol Young 
Visual Arts Leader: Frances Buring 
Pichler 
Tutors: Gabi Lopa, Brittany Trueack, 
Leith Howlett, Matthew Morison 
Volunteers: Jane Hewitt and (welcome to) 
Neve Dutch 

te firnd out about all of Tutti's upcoming events go to www.tutti.org.au or follow us on Facebook 
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